
 

                                  

 

 

 

 

In memory of Joseph Paul Parham, Sr.  
Class of 1952, Morgan State University  

Give the gift of education and help a deserving student-athlete at Morgan State while honoring the legacy of Joseph 
Parham. A pioneer in tennis, Joe helped integrate Baltimore tennis courts (which were racially segregated at that time). 
He had a love for teaching and taught foreign languages for many years. In lieu of flowers, the family requests donations 
be made to the Joseph and Camilla Parham Tennis Scholarship at Morgan State University to provide financial 
assistance to Morgan tennis players (with additional preference given to students studying a foreign language). 

For your convenience, various ways to donate are listed below. Select the way which best meets your needs.  
Let’s keep Joe’s legacy alive!  
 

Ways to Give  
Your gift, together with those of other family, friends, and alumni, helps to create a vital resource for student success 
at Morgan State University.  
 
Write a Check  
Make your check payable to Morgan State University Foundation.  
On the memo line, write “Joseph and Camilla Parham Tennis Scholarship.” Mail it to:  

Morgan State University Foundation, Inc.  
PO Box 64261  
Baltimore, MD 21264-4261  
 

Give Online  
Donate online at www.givetomorgan.org. Click “Give.” Under “Apply My Donation To,” click “Other” and  
write in Joseph and Camilla Parham Tennis Scholarship. 
 
Wire Transfers  
Contact Stephanie Thompson, Director of Fiscal Operations, at (443) 885-4021 for our bank account details and wire 
transfer instructions. 
  
Gifts of Securities  
Please contact Stephanie Thompson at stephanie.thompson@morgan.edu or (443) 885-4021 to advise of your intent 
to transfer stock or mutual funds.  
 
Donor Advised Fund (DAF) 
Please direct your gift to MSUF or Morgan State University Foundation. EIN: 23-7089143 
 
Sustaining Gifts Program  
For recurring gifts deducted monthly, quarterly, semi-annually, or annually, contact Lysanders Vereen at 
lysanders.vereen@morgan.edu or (443) 885-3340. 

For questions, contact Chanel Newsome at (443) 885-3362. To learn more about Joseph and Camilla Parham, visit 
Facebook.com/JosephParhamSr or Facebook.com/CamillaJordanParham  
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